
 

Importance Notice: Laboratory Downtime 

 

Dear Valued Client: 

 

The Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories' laboratory information system (LIS) will be taken offline in 

anticipation of scheduled software upgrades. This service interruption will begin on April 29 at 4 p.m. 

and will run through April 30. Samples submitted to the laboratories will be received and processed 

during that period. However, we recommend delaying shipments until digital entry into the laboratory 

information system is restored on May 1. 

 

Please contact our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or ClinRefLabs@njhealth.org, if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 

National Jewish Health 
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